
  

 
 
 
 

 

5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Possible Threadworm  
 
It has been brought to our attention that there may be a case of threadworms in school.  Would you please check your child 
yourself, or book an appointment with your doctor and where necessary treat with medication.  
 
Staff have reminded the children of the importance of handwashing and it would be helpful if this could be reinforced at 
home. Anti-bacterial hand gel is dispensed to children before lunchtimes to ensure hand cleanliness prior to eating. 
 
More information can be found on the following website: 
 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Pages/Introduction.aspx 
  

We thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs G Lovatt-Young 

Headteacher 
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